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18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Gingerbread Man Show – Boo to a Goose Theatre 

 

It is with great regret that we have had to make the difficult decision to cancel our Gingerbread 

Man Show led by Boo to a Goose Theatre on Thursday 26th March due to the current 

circumstances. 

 

Be assured that all payments made in relation to the experience will be refunded over the coming 

days. Those that have been made electronically will be refunded directly to accounts from which 

payments were made. We will be in touch regarding payments made by cash as we will seek to 

ensure that these are returned to you in cash.  

 

Thank you for your understanding in relation to this matter – the children were really looking 

forward to this experience and I know they will be disappointed. We will explain the situation to 

the children and make sure we have time to share a Gingerbread Man biscuit together, while 

listening to a told story of the Gingerbread Man.  

 

We will also endeavor to organise a similar theatrical experience in the future.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Butler 
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